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To Whom it may concern:

Re: Jordan Disposal Services / Gator Industrial

This letter of reference is based on my personal experience of
working with the aforementioned contractors and in particular with
owner Brian Jordan, over many years.

Without exception, | have found the service provided to be first rate
and very competitively priced. | do not recall a single instance of a
significant accident or unacceptable safety or environmental
practice over an association going back nearly 15 years and |
continue to be impressed by the innovative approach that is brought
to bear to cost-effectively deal with challenging construction and
demolition problems, especially where environmental management
issues are critical.

Evonik Jayhawk is pleased to have JDS as a current supplier of
services and continues to regard Brian Jordan’s various companies
as preferred contractors.

Sincerely,

Clive Whiteside
President
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